
Assisting families in need in the De Pere and
West De Pere School Districts

Memorial Day Parade - candy and walkers needed 
The Hope Squad and Hands Across De Pere will be walking in the parade again

this year. Please support our effort by donating some bags of candy. We
would also love for people to walk with us to throw out candy and hold

posters. Please click here if you would like to donate a bag of candy.

Hope Squad and Hands Across De Pere Hands Across De Pere have two
events coming up that are in need of items and volunteers.

Pink Flamingo - volunteers and small prizes needed
The Hope Squad and Hands Across De Pere are looking for volunteers at the

children’s games during the Pink Flamingo Softball Tournament on 
July 11  & 12  and are also looking for small prize donations th th

for the children that participate.
 If you are interested in donating small prizes (stuffed animals, McDonald’s

toys, bubbles, chalk, jump ropes, etc) please email 
mdalke@depere.k12.wi.us, mbrick@depere.k12.wi.us,

rmrozinski@depere.k12.wi.us, abildings@depere.k12.wi.us,
hpropson@wdpsd.com, or sesala@wdpsd.com. 

If you are interested in volunteering, please click here.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4EAFAA29AAFEC07-56419418-hope#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4EAFAA29AAFEC07-games#/

